
Date: March 14, 2022


Subject: Testimony Concerning SB 560


Position: Proponent of the Legislation


Chairman Olson and Committee Members,


Kansans should have access to safe and effective medicine without fear of criminal 
prosecution. Marijuana is one of the safest and most effective medicines on the planet.  
Kansans should be helping those in need, but instead we are arresting people who are 
seeking relief from their ailments.  This is wrong.  Pass medical marijuana legislation so 
that patients are no longer being turned into criminals for seeking relief.


Sincerely,


Kyle James, Disabled Veteran


